
 
 
 
 
 
January 11, 2011 
 
Board of County Commissioners 
501 SE Hawthorne Boulevard, Suite 600 
Portland, OR  97214-3587 
 
Regarding: Big Bear’s Crown Point Market 
  31815 E Columbia River Hwy 
  Troutdale, OR   97060 
 
Subject: Liquor License Applicant - On and Off Premises Sales 
 
Owner:  Balwant Bhullar 

12/18/65 
21775 Palisade Place 
Fairview, OR  97024 

 
The establishment Big Bear Crown Point Country Market and Deli has failed to comply with the annual 
background and fee payment to Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office for the purposes of renewing their 
annual OLCC on and off premises license. 
 
In addition to the non-compliance with the Sheriff’s Office, Multnomah County Assessment and Taxation 
reported that the address listed 31815 E Columbia River Hwy is currently non-compliance with the 
Assessment and Taxation Office, reporting outstanding taxes owed, and no payment arrangements.   
 
The Land Use Planning Division has reported that they have no objection to the renewal of the liquor 
license.  
 
Multnomah County False Alarm Reduction Program notified us that their account has been cancelled and 
police response has been revoked due to none payment.  
 
With the current compilation of data, the Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office forwards a 
UNFAVORABLE RECOMMENDATION for the Liquor License Renewal. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Sheriff Daniel Staton 
 
Copy:  Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
9079 SE McLoughlin Boulevard 
Portland, OR  97222-7355 
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